
To the Mayor and the Trustees: 
 
I cannot imagine why anyone in Scarsdale would Not 
be in favor of the work saving environmentally beneficial 
process of leaving grass clippings in place during Lawn Mowing. 
 
If Gardeners might oppose the process..it seems to me that 
it might only be because they would worry that Homeowners 
might wish to reduce their monthly bill... since there would 
be Less Work every week for Gardeners.. 
 
They would no longer have to fill Large Paper Bags with Grass Clippings and 
leave them at the Curb for Village pickup. 
 
What other reasons for an objection could Gardeners have? 
 
If they know anything at all about the environment.. 
and the benefits of this process to lawns.. 
they could have none. 
 
Anyone else who objects to this proposed positive change in the Village 
Code must Not understand its benefits and the positive 
affect on Lawns it will have as well as the reduced Village work load. 
 
I have my New gardener leaving grass clippings on my  
lawn this season ..and there is absolutely No downside at all. 
He will also mulch my leaves in the Fall. 
 
I am totally in favor of Grass Recycling and Leaf Mulching. 
 
Thanks for listening. 
 
Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 
 


